
Have your say. 
Information Line: 1800 572 113  |  Visit: www.marriagesurvey.abs.gov.au

Should the law be changed to allow same-sex couples to marry? 
This is your chance to have your say on whether Australian law should be changed to allow  
same-sex couples to marry. 

Just answer ‘yes’ or ‘no’ on the form. Put it in the Reply Paid envelope and mail it back straight away. 
Survey responses must be received by 7 November. Your response will be completely confidential.

The Australian Marriage Law Postal 
Survey 2017 closes 7 November. 
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